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This week we have welcomed back some children in Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 6. We
would like to say how proud we are of them as they have settled quickly back into school even with
the classrooms and the school day being very different.

Thank you to all the parents and children for observing social distancing during drop off and pick up
times at school.

New home learning booklets are available on the Rokeby Primary School website in the ‘learning
* from home school closures’ section as well as printed copies in the main entrance of school. *

We have had so many fantastic messages and photos of the activities that you have been doing at
home. Each week we are including as many as we can on our newsletter. *
Have a look at some of the wonderful photos that you have been sending to your teachers of
pumpkin growing, bike riding, nature spotting, puzzles and jigsaws, skating, caring for pets, outdoor
fun in the garden and colouring.
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Last term we said a big farewell to Mrs Jones who
has started her new job in Bilton Primary school
and welcomed Mrs Willoughby to our Rokeby team
teacfp}ing in our Reception class alongside Mrs
Leech.

Mrs Hopkin will be leaving during this Summer term to start a job supporting
young adults. We wish her all the very best.

Sadly, we say farewell and happy

retirement to Mrs Stringer who has been part of the
Rokeby team for over 30 years. She will be greatly
missed by all the staff.

We wish her all the very best and a peaceful and
relaxing retirement.
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For more information about
%)i%*% A health and wellbeing update  Compass our Warwickshire Health and Wellbeing Team
from your school mrseteam  please visit the letters section on Rokeby website.

For more information about the 'Bilton Coronavirus Support
’ Group’ please visit the letters section on our Rokeby website.

Bilton Corenendnes Support Group

Sunny days—Reminder

Now we are seeing some glorious sunshine, please ensure that if you are
enjoying the garden that you remember to use sun cream and wear a hat.

Please remember that we are here for all of our families. Please do not feel
alone. If we can support in any way then please contact us on Class Dojo or
7/ you can email:

n:.‘;"\t‘.' RokebyFamilySupport@stowevalley.com

Rokeby Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects
everyone to share this commitment




